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I urge you to Oppose SB 795 and County Takeover of Oregon’s State Forests.   

 

I strongly support clean water, fish, wildlife and recreation in our state lands. 

Financing of local services must be decoupled from fluctuating state timber revenue. 

It’s time that other revenue sources be developed to achieve a balance and remove 

the temptation for easy income from overcutting our forests benefitting industry and 

related parties over community/public welfare.  

 

Thank you. 

Carol Newman 

Brownsmead - Clatsop County, OR 


